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Dear Alison, 

Thank you for your letter about Preventative Action against 
Transmission of AIDS. We display a poster at our blood 
collection sessions together with a notice at the Team 
Clerk's desk and in addition we have altered the NBTS 
form 110 to draw attention to AIDS. 

I think a national poster would be very useful and when 
the new AIDS leaflet arrives we intend to send this to 
all our donors with their call-up letter. 

Enclosed is a copy of our modified form. 

Kindest regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

D.S. Smith, M.D., 
Medical Director. 

Alison Smithies, 
Principal Medical Officer MED SEB, 
Dept. of Health b Social Security, 
Hannibal House, 
Elephant and Castle, 
London SE1 6TE. Q~ 
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